DRAFT

WOODLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SBDM COUNCIL MINUTES

February 2, 2007

A special meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Committee met at 1:00 p.m. in the Media Center to consider topics for the Roundtable Discussion at the HCBE on February 5th.  Members present were Tammy Hall, Kay Robertson, Stephine Flickinger, Mika Tapia, Chelsie Mansell, Derisa Hindle and Teresa Morgan.  The recording secretary was Mary Silva.

The December minutes were approved as read.  There were no visitors present.

I. REPORTS:
A. CSIP

At a recent faculty meeting, groups of teachers in each grade level gathered to discuss answers to the following two questions:

1. What are we currently doing to improve test scores and student achievement?

2. What do we need to do to better meet the needs of our students, both individually and as a whole.

Common issues that repeated among the grade levels were:

a. To utilize map testing results more

b. Writing OR-turned in monthly

c. Fluency testing

d. Daytime waiver/math

e. Small group math/literacy

f. Ability grouping K, 2, 4

g. Open responses K, 2

Some of the strategies we are currently using:  

1. ESS Daytime Waiver

2. 7th Year Literacy First Program

3. Ability Grouping

4. Homework Help

5. Extra-curricular Activities

6. Sample Writing Pieces
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What we can do to improve:

1. Utilize MAP more with PD

2. ESS waiver for math –every classroom

3. Math Training

4. Communication

5. Expand word walls.  Student’s work should be displayed with explanations.  

6. Each teacher will communicate with parents two times monthly.

7. Students are learning skills but not always the reason why.

II. INFORMATION:
100% of our students are redistricted to Radcliff Middle School and North Hardin High School.  Discussion will be held with our PTO about changing to Trojans as a school mascot.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00.
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